
Subject: collaboration meeting, call for contributions
Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Wed, 30 Nov 2011 02:50:34 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

The next collaboration meeting at GSI is coming up soon. On Monday afternoon there will be a
computing parallel session. For those who like to give a presentation or bring up a discussion,
please notify me asap, but not later than 8th of December. Also give a title and the an estimate
of the amount time needed.

Greets,

Johan.
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